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Members  

Cyril Nottingham 

Frank Hame 

Barbara Hame 

Nehal Hyder 

 

The committee is in a stage of rebuilding with members taking no positions due to age and health 

issues. 

 

Activities 

To promote the benefit of the inhabitants of Scunthorpe and the neighbourhood associating them 

together in a common effort to provide facilities in the interests of social welfare, for recreation and 

leisure time activities with the objective of improving the conditions of life for said inhabitants. Such 

other charitable purposes that may be determined 

Over the year the centre has kept in mind the Charity Commission guidance on public benefit with 

the activities taking place. Summary of the main activities undertaken for the public benefit in 

relation to these objects (include within this section the statutory declaration that trustees have had 

regard to the guidance issued by the Charity Commission on public benefit) We have had many 

groups using the centre within this year; these include the continued use of the centre by a group of 

disabled adults who are able to enjoy many activities including sports and crafts Our Art club has 

also continued to meet regularly, enabling people to express themselves through many means as 

well improved social skills. The Luncheon Club provides a place for people to meet, make friends and 

enjoy conversation. This service is valuable as it helps to prevent isolation. The Canteen has 

continued to provide meals at a very reasonable cost to the members of the public, many people 

with disabilities and elderly people have enjoyed time in the centre The canteen has also supported 

students and placements offering valuable experience. 

Volunteers continued to be a huge part of the centre again this year. The continued support from 

great volunteers has been essential to the running of the many different activities taking place 

within our centre. Art, bingo, all our dances and luncheon club have flourished and continue to do so 

with the support of volunteers. The Friday dance has enjoyed sessions with an organist that has 

encouraged more people to take part. Also volunteer kitchen workers, alongside the staff has made 

the canteen a resounding success. We have also been lucky to have placements in the 

administration office to support the staff and people of the centre. 






















